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Hal Johnson and Christine Piersall authored the attached article published by Virginia State Bar's Trust 

and Estates journal which provides an overview of Virginia law governing the restrictions on charitable 

funds with the goal of helping organizations better understand their legal obligations and their options for 

using assets to assist communities in crisis as a result of COVID-19.

Read the article here.
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